
 
SHIRE OF CHRISTMAS ISLAND 

PUBLIC NOTICE 
 

06/19 13 March 2019 

 

TEMPORARY ROAD CLOSURE – LAM LOK LOH – OPPOSITE THE CIP 
MAIN OFFICE 

THE WORLD’S GREATEST SHAVE FUNDRAISER 
 
In accordance with section 3.50 of the Local Government Act 1995 (WA, CI) 
notice is hereby given for the temporary closure of Lam Lok Loh – opposite the 
CIP Main Office to all traffic from 9.00am to 12.00 noon on Friday, 15 March 
2019 to facilitate a fundraising event for ‘The World’s Greatest Shave’.  
 
Motorists and residents of Lam Lok Loh are to take extra care when using the 
road during this period. 
 
The Shire of Christmas Island apologises for any inconvenience caused by the 
road closure. 
 
Enquiries in relation to the road closure should be directed to the Manager 
Works, Services & Waste, Mr Ian Dodds at the Shire of Christmas Island on 9164 
8300 (ext. 230) or 0439215306. 
 
 
 
 
 
David Price 
Chief Executive Officer  


